Dear Festival Visitors,

For twenty-seven years, the Ji.hlava International Documentary Film Festival has been offering a unique opportunity to see the world and what is happening around us from many different points of view, providing its visitors with an opportunity to confront their own opinions and the views of documentary filmmakers. I appreciate this opportunity that creates an inspiring platform where the audience, filmmakers, film critics and experts can learn something new and broaden their horizons. 
The Vysočina Region is a proud partner and supporter of the festival. We want to help shape its new plans and visions because we care about the future. The International Documentary Film Festival provides an opportunity to look to the future, bring it closer and interconnect our worlds in it, both close and very distant ones. 

Vítězslav Schrek, President of the Vysočina Region

